
MINUTES OF FRIENDS OF THE TRIANGLE ALDCLIFFE ROAD, 

Meeting of 5th February 2018 

Present: Dave Brookes, Mike Swan, Jane Swan, Gillian Allen, Clare 
Gould, Frances Tordoff  

Apologies: Martin Luke 

Minutes of previous meeting: These were agreed. 

Recent Developments –  The Fairfield Association has agreed to 
donate £1,000 for the replacement doors for the workshop. 

A request has been made for us to move the bench as some of the 
groups of youths that congregate around it make quite a bit of noise.  It 
was decided that it would not be practical to move the bench which is 
fixed down and has a path leading to it. We also did not feel that moving 
the bench would solve the problem. We will however, remove the 
freestanding seats which hopefully will help reduce the number of people 
congregating in that area. 

The Triangle had been marked on Google maps by someone else. Dave 
has managed to gain control of the listing. 

Spring Fair 2018 – The Spring Fair will be held on Saturday 2nd June 
2018. We are hoping to have an ice cream stall. Gillian has started 
collecting prizes for the tombola stall. Any donations are welcome. 

Plants and Gardening – The snowdrops are now out. We agreed that 
nasturtiums, lavender and catmint should be planted on the buttress 
wall. 

Clare will make up a gardening calendar listing which tasks should be 
done each month. 

Outstanding work –  

Restoring the posts on the pergola 

Finishing the pump.  

Workshop ceiling - Dave will at some point apply to Tesco Bags of Help 
for further funding. 

Date of next meeting: Monday 12th March 2018


